
Say “Goodbye” to giant packets of 
back-to-school paperwork!

STEP TWO
ONLINE REGISTRATION & VERIFICATION! 
Beginning August 6, 2018
Tillamook School District is converting to 
an online registration system. New student 
registration and back-to-school updates for 
current students will be able to be completed 
online from any computer with internet access 
through the ParentVue portal. This portal will 
provide a more convenient way to update 
information and send required forms. 
Additional information will be mailed to you 
August 1 detailing this process.

STEP ONE
ALL PARENTS MUST HAVE AN ACTIVE 
PARENTVUE ACCOUNT
ParentVue activation letters are being sent 
to all parents who do not have an active 
account. Please activate your account as 
soon as possible, then you will have access to 
all of your children and be ready for August 6 
when online registration opens. 

For those parents that already have an active 
ParentVue account and may have forgotten 
their password, go to https://parent-tillamook.
cascadetech.org/tillamook and follow 
instructions for retrieving your information 

ONLINE REGISTRATION IS COMING TO TSD9
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WE’RE 
GOING  

DIGITAL!

If you’d like to take a sneak peak, go to the district website 
www.tillamook.k12.or.us and click on the registration tab.

A new user-friendly, time-effective and streamlined process to register your 
children for school. Instead of encountering long lines and taking time from 
work or vacation, you can register your children from home!


